
Shady Banks 

Jun./Jul/Aug. 2018 

President’s Message 
       

Hello Neighbors, 

  I am happy to report that we made progress and have accomplished a lot in many areas in the past 

few months. 

  On April 26th our District Commissioner/ Vice Mayor Ben Sorensen held an open Forum at City Hall. 

Board member Jacob Newman and I, attended the Forum and expressed our concerns with traffic and 

other issues our neighborhood is facing.  On April 27th I attended Arbor Day and met Vice Mayor Ben 

Sorensen again. We are moving all our projects forward with the help of our Mayor and Vice Mayor. 

  On April 28th,Gene Groves ran another successful Flea Market and raised much needed cash for our 

upcoming events. 

  On May 8th, Board member and Representative to the Council of Civic Associations Dr. Joel Klass, 

and I attended Council’s monthly meeting and we were briefed on the City’s goals for 2018-2019. 

  On May 10th, VP Alycia Wolski and I attended the 40th Annual Community Appearance Award cere-

mony where we were able to follow up with City officials on our upcoming projects in Shady Banks. 

  Bill and Rose Purswell are now doing the Movies in the Park, a favorite for all ages. 

  Barbara Haggerty and her Marina Advisory Committee continue working with the Marina developer 

and she will have a report at our upcoming neighborhood meeting. 

  Our Butterfly and Wildlife Habitat at Hortt will be given some TLC in the upcoming weeks with the 

help of our neighbors Jillian and Gene Cain. We are planning to add more butterfly attracting plants 

that were lost to hurricane Irma. 

  Mayor Dean Trantalis is coming to our May 30th Neighborhood meeting to update us and report on 

new goals for the City. 

  We have increased our membership by approximately 30%  through our membership drive. 

On April 25th, the Board voted to increase annual member’s dues to $20 starting January 1st, 2019. 

Lifetime membership will remain at a one- time only payment of $100, our membership drive  

continues. 

  Hope to see you all at our Ice Cream Social on August 25th at Hortt Community Center. 

  Have a restful and joyful SUMMER! 

 

Hadny Fayyaz 

President Shady Banks Civic Association 

 



Check  nextdoor.com  or shadybanks.org for additional information on 

what’s happening in Shady Banks. 

 . 
 

Mark Your Calendar 

     

 

Sat. Jun. 2 

 Movies in the Park 7:30 p.m. 

 

Wed. Jun. 6 & Jun. 20 
 Game Day 1-3 p.m. 

 

Wed. Jul. 18 

 Game Day 1-3 p.m. 

 

Sat. Aug. 25 

 Ice Cream Social 2-4 p.m. 
   

 

 

  

All events at Hortt Park or 

Hortt Community Center 

unless otherwise noted 

 
 
 

My Professional Lawn Service 
William Purswell 

                     Owner 

 1516 S. W. 14th Ct. 
Ft. Lauderdale 

 
954-605-8297 

billymls@bellsouth.net 

   

      Saturday  

 August 25th 

     2-4 p.m. 



Community Enhancement and Compliance Division 
 

―As our beautiful City grows and moves forward into a sustainable future we are here to help 

ensure that our neighborhoods and properties continue to shine.  Our purpose is to assure 

compliance, through education, with zoning ordinances and other code sections that are re-

lated to private property usage and which address promoting health, safety, property preserva-

tion, and community enhancement. 

 

Our division works seven days a week to help property owners meet their obligations and re-

sponsibilities, and to prevent property values from falling. The standards set by our Code of 

Ordinances protect us all from substandard conditions. 

 

Keeping our City safe and in great condition is essential because when properties become dete-

riorated beyond a usable point this translates into additional costs for taxpayers, crime occurs 

more frequently, and our neighborhoods becoming dirty and unattractive. 

 

Our mission is to work side by side with our neighbors to combat blight throughout the City 

and to influence and enhance the quality of life in Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Community Enhancement and Compliance Division” 

 

A tour of the fortlauderdale.gov/communityenhancement website provides a wealth of info 

and is easy to navigate. From when to put out garbage/trash bins to dealing with unsafe struc-

tures. 

 

Shady Banks’ Code Officer is Gail Williams.  

She can be reached by email gawilliams@fortlauderdale.gov or  

by telephone 954-828-5207. 

Garbage/Yard Trash/Recycling Schedules 

 
Garbage—Tuesdays and Fridays.  

Yard Trash –Fridays  

Recyclables-Fridays 

 Bins should be by the curb no later than 7 a.m. Wheeled back at day’s end. 

 

Bulk Trash –1st Wednesday of each month. 

 City will NOT take construction debris—do not ask the crew to do so. Do not offer a 

financial incentive; that is grounds for their immediate dismissal.  

 

 



 

2018 Board Members  Phone              E-Mail Address 

 
Hadny Fayyaz,  Pres.  954-765-1091  HadnyHayek@gmail.com 

Alycia Wolski, Vice-Pres. 954-557-7546  aicyla22@gmail.com 
Jacob Newman, Sec’y.  540-529-9420  bottleracer@hotmail.com 

Don Haggerty, Treas.  954-525-9532  dmhaggerty@earthlink.net 

Jeanette Carr   954-292-7516  jcarr33@bellsouth.net 

Joel Klass   954-562-4111  joelklass@aol.com 

Barbara Haggerty  954-253-5156  haggertybj@earthlink.net   

Bette Groves   954-253-8432  gene954@bellsouth.net 

Gene Groves   954-593-2833  gene954@bellsouth.net 

Bill Purswell   954-605-8297   billymls@bellsouth.net 

 

Margaret Smith-Logan  Webmaster  

  

Handy Numbers to Keep: 
  

  Code  Compliance (building /permits)  954-828-5207 

  Code Enhancement (complaints)  

     Shady Banks District 4 Area # 102 

  Commissioner Ben Sorensen  954-828-5004 

  Mayor  Dean Trantalis     954-828-5003 

  Mosquito Control     954-765-4062 

  Police, Non Emergency    954-764-4357 

  Public Works      954-282-8000  

  FPL 1-800-468-8243   or   954-797-5000 

  

  Advertising Rates  
   One Issue Two + /per issue 

  Business Card              $25.00      $15.00 
  1/4 Page  $45.00      $30.00 
  1/2 Page  $65.00      $45.00 
   3/4 Page  $85.00      $60.00 
   Full Page  $105.00    $75.00 

 

Shady Banks proudly 

Recycles and participates in the City’s 

GYR Volunteer Program. For how you can help. Go to 
 fortlauderdale.gov/recycle/greenworks   Make sure to say 

you are from Shady Banks. 

Shady Banks Civic Association  
2018 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 
____$10.00 per household annually    ____$100.00 Lifetime Membership  

 
____Renewal ____New Member  

 
   ____Please contact me with more information on neighborhood volunteer opportunities 

 
   Name:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
   Address: _______________________________________________________________ 
    
   Phone #: ________________________ Email: _________________________________ 
  

 Payments can be made through:  OR By sending a check to payable to: 
 

PayPal: paypal.me/ShadyBanks   Shady Banks Civic Association 
           1524 S.W. 19th Avenue   

Venmo: @Shady-Banks                Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312 
 


